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The Fairman Cowan Collegiate Lecture Series  
  

For 30 years, The Research Bureau has worked diligently to inform public policy in Greater Worces-

ter. In celebration of our 30th Anniversary, we invite you to join our college and university partners 

in exploring the other groundbreaking research going on in our region through the Fairman Cowan 

Collegiate Lecture Series.  

 

 

 

“The Global Ergonomics of Ebola and Other Infectious Diseases: 

Combating Fear Through Innovation” 
  

 

Monday, November 2, 2015 

5:00 P.M. 

 

Alden Memorial Hall 

WPI Campus 

Worcester, MA  

 

The Research Bureau is pleased to join host Worcester Polytechnic Institute for the eleventh 

Fairman Cowan Collegiate Lecture and a discussion by Dr. Pamela McCauley, Professor and 

Director of the Ergonomics Laboratory in the Industrial Engineering and Management Systems 

Department at the University of Central Florida, regarding opportunities to improve the inter-

national response to Ebola and other infectious disease through innovative human-centric 

based research methodologies. 

 

This presentation is part of The University Lecture Series at Worcester Polytechnic Institute.  

 

Come Experience the Intellectual Capital of Worcester! 

The Fairman Cowan Collegiate Lecture Series is free and open to the public.  

Seating is limited. Please RSVP to info@wrrb.org. 


